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Wednesday 18th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the most recent Government announcement and guidance around the Coronavirus we have reviewed 
school procedures over the weeks leading up to the Easter break. At present school will remain open, however 
we have taken the decision to cancel or postpone the following events:  

 
DATE EVENT ARRANGEMENTS 
17th & 18th 
March 

South Angle Farm Cancelled 

19th March Mini Cadets Cancelled until further notice, however children may come to 
school dressed in their cadet uniform on Thursdays 

19th March Yoga Club Cancelled 
20th March Tigers Class Assembly Tigers class assembly will go ahead as planned but will be filmed 

and shared with parents – you will NOT be able to attend 
20th March PTFA Cake Sale & 

Mother’s Day Gift Shop 
Cancelled 

20th March ASCA Music Lessons Cancelled until further notice 
23rd March School Development 

Plan Meeting 
Postponed, however the information will be sent home  

24th March Years 5 & 6 Hockey 
Tournament 

Cancelled 

25th March Year 5 Trip to Cambridge Cancelled 
26th March PTFA Meeting Cancelled 

28th March PTFA Easter Bingo Cancelled 
31st March HSSP Netball 

Tournament 
Cancelled 

31st March Achievement Assembly Will take place but parents will NOT be invited 
2nd April EYFS Tea Party This will continue but parents will NOT be able to attend 
3rd April Easter Bonnet Parade This will continue in school, but parents will NOT be able to attend 
7th, 8th & 9th April Easter Booster Sessions Cancelled  
In house clubs (Science, Art, ICT, Choir & Gymnastics) will continue until Friday 27th March                                                

 
p.t.o  
 
 



continued:- 
 
We have also taken the decision to put the following measures in place:  
 

 School will be reducing access to visitors. 
 If your child presents at school with a new continuous cough or high temperature, we will be asking you 

to collect them. 
 If any member of your household is affected by the symptoms of Coronavirus (high temperature or new, 

continuous cough), your whole household must now self-isolate for 14 days. If you choose to self-isolate, 
we will support you in this decision and authorise the absence using a special absence code for this. Please 
continue to report all absences via the usual channels. 

 If you choose to self-isolate the staff at the school will work with you to provide work to be completed at 
home to minimise the impact of missing essential learning. 

 
Please be assured that in these uncertain times, all decisions made are in line with current Government guidance 
and always have the best interests of our children and our community at the heart of them.  We will keep you up 
to date with information as we receive it. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support during this time. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Becky Ford 
Headteacher 
 


